
 
 

                     EDUCATION SERVICES COMMITTEE & 
                  YOUTH SERVICES PLANNING COMMITTEE 
                         (Combined Committees Meeting) 
                                 Meeting Notice 
 

Date: Wednesday, June 23, 2021 (7:00PM) 
 

This meeting will be conducted remotely and electronically via Zoom.  A Participant’s Link will be 
provided to Committee Members and Community School District 24 Participants, likely the day before 
this meeting in the morning.  Please check your emails on Tuesday, June 22nd.  
 

If anyone from the public has an issue to present to these committees, please send a typed statement or 
request to qn05@cb.nyc.gov by 2pm on Tuesday, June 22rd.  If anyone wants to view this meeting, 
please email CB5Q at qn05@cb.nyc.gov. The meeting link will also be posted on our website at 
www.nyc.gov/qnscb5, once it is available, where you’ll find it by clicking on the MEETINGS heading at 
the top of our webpage.  

                AGENDA 

 

1) Presentation by Madalene Taub-Chan, Superintendent of CSD24, and the CSD 24 Team. 
 

2)  Questions for the District Superintendent and the Community School District 24 Team. 
 

- Are children and teenagers going to be scholastically tested before they are promoted, to 
determine if they need educational support? 

- What learning assistance for students is planned for Summer 2021, especially considering 
the likelihood that many students have fallen behind during the COVID Pandemic? 

- Beginning the new School Year in September, 2021, How Will All Students be Able to Be 
Safely Educated in a Classroom Setting? 

- What are the Plans for Students Who Are Not Socially and Emotionally Ready for Learning in 
a School Environment? Will more guidance counselors be hired? 

- Will there be any COVID accommodations for students & teachers, and, if so, will the 
request for an accommodation be verified and monitored? 

 
3) Discussion of Youth Programs That Will Be Available During Summer 2021. 
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